
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

Division of Clinical Chemistry  

Department of Pathology and Laboratory Medicine 

Mackenzie Building, Queen Elizabeth II Health Sciences Centre 

5788 University Avenue 

Halifax, Nova Scotia, B3H 1V8 

Tel:   902 473 6868      Fax 473 2123 
 

To:  Capital Health Clinics and Physicians 

 

From:  Dr. Bassam Nassar 

Chief of Service, Division of Clinical Chemistry 

 

Shauna Thompson 

Technical Manager, Division of Clinical Chemistry 

 

Date:  March 27, 2013 

 

Subject: Change of 24-Hour Urine Protein Concentration Reference Range 

 

 

Please note that the reference range for 24-hour urine protein concentration has been 

changed to 0.01-0.14 g/L in accordance with that recommended by the literature.
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If you have any questions, please contact Bassam.Nassar@cdha.nshealth.ca at (902) 473-

2225 or Shauna.Thompson@cdha.nshealth.ca at (902) 473-4065.  

 

Thank you for your attention. 

 
CC. Ms. Fran O’Brien      

Dr. Godfrey Heathcote 

  

 
Reference:  

 

1.  Teitz Textbook of Clinical Chemistry and Molecular Diagnostics. Burtis CA, Ashwood E 

and Burns DE (Eds), 4
th
 Edition. Elsevier Saunders, St. Louis, Mo., 2006. 

mailto:Bassam.Nassar@cdha.nshealth.ca
mailto:Shauna.Thompson@cdha.nshealth.ca

